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Hi,l hope this email finds you well. | wanted to bring to your attention the urgency of extending

the consultation period for the Queensland Community Safety Bill 2024. The current timeline for
feedback submission is insufficient for stakeholders to thoroughly review the extensive content of
the bill and provide meaningful input.Given the significant implications of this legislation on civil
liberties and firearm regulations in Queensland, it is imperative that all concerned individuals have
adequate time to analyze the proposed amendments and formulate comprehensive submissions.l
kindly request an extension of the consultation period to allow for a more thorough review process.
Your support in this matter is greatly appreciated.Best regards,James Williamson





